AGENDA ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION

HYBRID MEETING Council Chambers

Wednesday March 6, 2024 – 6:30 P.M.

Call to Order

- 1. Seat Alternates (if needed)
- 2. Adoption of February 7, 2024 Regular Meeting Minutes
- 3. New Business
 - 3.1 EDC Webpage
 - 3.2 Community Currency
 - 3.3 Civic Lift for Connecticut's Countryside
 - 3.4. Letter for New Businesses
- 4. Activities Report
 - 4.1 Planning & Zoning Commission Activity Report
 - 4.2 Local Business Activity and Development Construction Updates On-Going Activity Report
 - 4.3 Town Manager Updates
 - 4.4 Town Council Liaison Comments
- 5. On-Going Business
 - 5.1 Regional Economic Development Initiative
 - 5.2 E-Correspondence
- 6. General Business
 - 6.1 Other Commission Business
- 7. Public Comment

Adjournment

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81383581346?pwd=S21KdnNaU2ZNNlo3VWFKTFdicmdrZz09

Meeting ID: 813 8358 1346

Passcode: 03062024

One tap mobile

- +16468769923,,81383581346#,,,,*03062024# US (New York)
- +16469313860,,81383581346#,,,,*03062024# US

Dial by your location

• +1 646 876 9923 US (New York)



TOWN of TOLLAND/ 21 Tolland Green, Tolland, Connecticut 06084

[Date]

[Name] [Address 1] [Address 2]

Dear [Name],

On behalf of the Town of Tolland I am pleased to have the opportunity to congratulate you on your new business venture. I look forward to seeing your company grow here in Tolland and would like to encourage you to contact the town if we can be of service in that process.

Attached please find a Town Profile of our community that offers data that can be helpful as you plan for growth. We have also enclosed a flyer about the benefits of a Tolland business location and potential business sites already established for commercial use.

Tolland Town Planner David Corcoran manages economic development for the town and can advise on zoning and related issues as well as offer other state and local contacts relevant to business needs. David can be reached at 860-871-3601 or <a href="mailto:document-decoration-decorated-action-deco

Again, congratulations on your new endeavor.

Sincerely,

Brian Foley Town Manager